
            
 

A new dancers’ social with live music by  
the Canberra Scottish Fiddlers to celebrate 

an auld acquaintance and blossoming friendships 
 

2:00 – 4:30pm, Saturday 28 November 2015 
North Canberra Baptist Church, Condamine Street, Turner 

$10.00 and please bring a contribution for afternoon tea 
 

Jenny Wanless is retiring from teaching the Black Mountain Reelers for more years 
than many of us care to remember. This social will be an occasion for all of us to wish 
her well. 
 
Jenny has introduced many dancers to the joys of Scottish Country dancing and this 
social continues her tradition as we will also be welcoming this year’s U3A Beginners 
Scottish Country Dance class to the Canberra dance community. 
 
The program will include many dances that have been shared with the U3A class this 
year and they will all be walked through (full program coming soon). 
 

 


